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Friday Memo 
June 23, 2017 
 
Upcoming Events – Matthew Duffy 
June 25:  Young Scholars Black Tie Event, Richmond Countryo2R 
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July 19:  Board of Education Meeting, DeJean, 6:30 PM 
July 20:  Extended Learning Summer School Graduation, Richmond Auditorium, 6:00 PM 
 
Next Week’s Board Meeting – Matthew Duffy 
Closed Session for the June 28 meeting will begin at 4:30 PM. 
 
Transfer Office – Steve Collins 
The Transfer Office received 45 appeals to letters of denial that were previously sent out.  The 
original denials were due to lack of space.  Of the 45 appeals, at this time four could be honored 
because of spaces opening up.  The El Cerrito schools are impacted and space is limited.  There 
are 36 requests for 7

th grade transfers to Korematsu and 55 requests for 9th Grade transfers to El 
Cerrito High. 

2017-2018 Open Enrollment Appeals 

   





Pinole Valley High School Campus Replacement Construction Newsletter – Lisa LeBlanc 
 
In an effort to improve transparency through enhanced communication with the community, the District has implemented 
a Community Communication Plan for Pinole Valley High School Campus Replacement project.  The plan includes the 
preparation and distribution of a monthly construction newsletter. The monthly newsletter includes upcoming construction 
activities, potential impacts to neighbors, and an update on work recently completed.  Community members who are 
interested in receiving the monthly newsletter can subscribe to the distribution by emailing their request to 
MarshaP@roebbelen.com.  
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Friday Memo – June 23, 2017 
 

Nia Rashidchi: Richmond High School Summer School Program 
 
This summer at Richmond High School, we have some AMAZING enrichment programs going on!  

 

1. Algebra Camp- We have 55 RHS students attending 
Algebra Camp. These students are all committed to 
making it to Calculus during their high school career, 
and this is their first step.  

 

 

 

 

 

2. Newcomer Enrichment- We have 40 students, 
ranging from 8th-11th grade, participating in our 
program this summer. All students are eager to 
increase their opportunities to speak, read, and write 
in English. In addition to the intense language 
curriculum, they are also participating in weekly field 
trips to help them learn the content in person. This 
week they visited the zoo and discussed animal 
research in class. Other study trips this summer 
include Sacramento State University and Point Reyes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

3. Intro to Calculus- 25 students are choosing to spend 
their summer getting ready to take AP Calculus in 
the fall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. College Is Real Summer Bridge- 21 8th grade 
students are eager to participate in this CIR Bridge, 
which is designed to help students transition to high 
school. Students will brush up on essential math 
and English skills and learn about college 
requirements. 

 

 

 

 

5. Bay Area Peace Keepers- BAP is working on 
successful social skills with 15 students, ranging 
from 8th-10th grade. Here is Gonzalo telling 
students “If you want to be successful in high 
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Public Records Request Log 2016 - 2017 
Week Ending June 22, 2017 

 
 

 Date of 
Receipt Requestor Requested Records/Information Current Status 

29 9/14/16 Matt Cagle 
American Civil 8Qw1 (L)7-3.6/. C8
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